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CHAIRMAN'S MESSAGE

RESOLVE TO BE 
INVOLVED!  

By TXCPA Chairman Lei D. Testa, 
CPA-Fort Worth, CGMA

Happy New Year! With each new year comes the opportunity to 
refocus our energy to continue to make a difference and make the 
most of each day. Some of our new year’s resolutions fall by the 
wayside come February, but with a little help from each other we 
can stay focused on what we really want to accomplish.

Your membership provides benefits that may help you achieve 
some of your personal and professional resolutions. All you have 
to do is resolve to be involved! That doesn’t mean you have to 
be at every meeting or lead a committee, although that level of 
commitment does reap big benefits. You can be involved without 
even leaving your hometown!

Here are just a few ways that you can stick to your resolutions 
with TXCPA involvement.

Helping and mentoring others: Participation in our online forum, 
TXCPA Exchange, helps expand the value of this benefit to all 
members. As we ask or answer questions based on our personal 
experiences, we’re all getting better and growing. I know we can 
each think of a time someone helped us find an answer and saved 
us valuable time and angst. We can now pay it forward by helping 
someone else through this valuable benefit.

Learning something new: TXCPA and your chapter provide a host 
of education programs that help you develop personally and in 
your career. And with TXCPA’s online learning opportunities, you 
can learn about a new topic whenever and wherever you need to. 

Serving in your community: Our chapters offer fantastic service 
opportunities that will get you out in your community and help 
show the public how much our profession cares. We get to serve 
together and learn more about each other as we help those 
around us.

Growing our amazing profession: TXCPA and your chapter 
have many opportunities to interact with students of all levels 
to tell your story about becoming a CPA, the wonderful benefits 
our career provides and the benefits of being involved in your 
professional society. This is one of my personal resolutions – to 
share with students and faculty at every opportunity! 

These are just a few ways we can band together to be even 
better individually and as a profession in 2020!  Won’t you join 
me and resolve to be involved? Best wishes for a wonderful and 
productive year ahead!

Share Your Thoughts
I’d love to hear your 

feedback and answer your 
questions. 

Drop me a note at 
chairman@tscpa.net.
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